
 

 

 

Construction Notice November 2012 

 

 

Keep up-to-date with the progress of Queensland’s first light rail and to sign up for updates visit                  
goldlinq.com.au or call the project hotline on 1800 967 377* 
 *Free call within Australia. Call charges may apply from mobile phones and payphones.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience during construction. 
 

CN00026/Z 

Scarborough Street From White 
Street to Queen Street. 
From Monday 26  November 
2012, there will be work in the 
centre median area of 
Scarborough Street, between 
Queen and White Streets, to 
relocate underground services 
and prepare for track laying. 

On street parking will be 
removed but all driveway access 
will be maintained. 

This work is expected to take 
several months. 
 

Traffic changes:  

 There will be no on street 
parking in Scarborough Street, 
between Queen and White 
Streets during this work. 

 One lane of traffic will be 
maintained in each direction.  

 Access to Park Lane and 
Owens Lane will be left in and 
left out only.   

 The bus stops at Owens Lane 
and Park Lane will be moved 
further north along Scarborough Street 
(see map overleaf). 

 Pedestrian access will be maintained 
along the footpath. 

 Temporary lane closures and traffic changes. Traffic controllers and signage will be in place.  

 The speed limit will be reduced to 40 km/hr.       
 

What to expect: 

 Heavy machinery, such as excavation and crane movements, to facilitate construction activities.  

 Construction noise, dust and vibration at times. Every effort will be made to minimise these 
impacts.  

 The majority of construction work will be carried out between 6:30am and 6:30pm, Monday to 
Saturday. 

 Timing of this work is subject to weather conditions and construction constraints. 

 
 

Scarborough Street work area between White and Queen 

Streets. 



 

 

 

Construction Notice November 2012 

 

 

Keep up-to-date with the progress of Queensland’s first light rail and to sign up for updates visit                  
goldlinq.com.au or call the project hotline on 1800 967 377* 
 *Free call within Australia. Call charges may apply from mobile phones and payphones.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience during construction. 
 

CN00026/Z 

Night works: 

 Some night work will be required to minimise impacts on traffic and businesses. Work will be 
between 6:30pm and 6:30am Sunday to Thursday. 

 During night works vehicles will use “quacker” style reversing alarms rather than beepers to 
reduce noise. 

 Light towers will be placed to limit glare to nearby residences.  

 

 

 

The new bus stop location in Scarborough Street. 


